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June 3, 1998. 
Academic Programs Division Committee Members. 
Craig S. Campbell, Chair, Academic Programs. 
Holding Education & Human Ecology programs. 

The education and human ecology programs passed by us over the last month or so 
have been objected to by the psychology department which has traditionally provided 
important service courses. Their objection is a significant one. In addition, there were 
apparently several math courses included in these programs that were on paper and planned but 
never submitted to the curriculum committee for approval. This issue will be addressed at the 
Senate meeting today, so you are probably getting this information a bit late (I only found out 
about the problem yesterday). It will be announced that the Pre-Kindergarten Associate, Early 
Childhood, Middle Childhood, and Secondary Education program proposals are on hold until 
these matters are ironed out among the departments and programs involved. 

Psychology's objection is enclosed document. 

Call for meeting: I would like to call a committee meeting for Tuesday, June 9 @ 3:00 in 
Geography Conference in 2031 Cushwa. This will be finals week - let me know if you cannot 
attend. 

Cc: Louise Pavia, Chair, Human Ecology. 
Jeff Coldren, Psychology. 
Phil Ginnetti, Chair, Teacher Education. 
John Buoni, Chair, Mathematics and Statistics. 




